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2019/IRCTC/CS/STEX/356       April 15, 2020 

 

BSE Limited 
(Through BSE Listing Centre) 
1st Floor, New Trade Wing, Rotunda Building  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 542830 
 
Sub:  Increase in volume 

Dear Sir/Madam,    

We are in receipt of your e-mail dated 15th April, 2020 (Ref: No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-

2021/ 165) on the above referred subject. In this regard, we would like to bring your kind 

attention to the facts as mentioned below: 

IRCTC is a Government of India (public sector) enterprise under administrative control of 

Ministry of Railways. The Company’s shares got listed on 14th October 2019 and since then, 

the Company has made all the necessary disclosures in accordance with Regulation 30 of 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from time to 

time.    

The Company has not withheld any material information/event that in our opinion, would 

have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour of our security. The spurt in volume of our 

security is purely market driven.  

It is reiterated that we have been strictly following all the listing norms for disclosures, insider 

trading with the stock exchanges regularly and the Company in no way, directly or indirectly , 

is involved  in any increase in the volume of its security across exchanges. 

Kindly take the same on record.  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of Indian Railway 
Catering & Tourism Corporation Limited 
 

 

(Suman Kalra) 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: F9199 


